
Wednesday, February 3, 2021

Dear Tatiana,

All of us at WWF, AOOS, and AMSS would like to express our thanks for your presentation as part of
the “Looking Across the Border: US-Russian Science Corner,” webinar on January 27th. It was a valuable
session that will help build the scientific connections across the Bering Strait. The feedback from
participants has been overwhelmingly positive and we hope to get more of these opportunities on the
calendar in 2021. Thank you again for all of your hard work putting together presentations.

Margaret Williams, Managing Director, WWF-US Arctic Program

Jill Prewitt, Regional Ocean Data Sharing Coordinator, AOOS

Alexander Moiseev, Project Coordinator, WWF-Russia


